  Board of Trustees Meeting

           March 9, 2020
The meeting was called to order by Dee Crawshaw at 5:20 p.m.  Ron Blumenshine, Janice Brozovich, Jeannie Gabehart, Karen Latimer and Susan Roush were present. Gene Carlson, Scott Caselli and Julie Davis were absent.  Director Jan Ambrose was present. 
Minutes: The February minutes were accepted as presented. 
Correspondence:  None  
Treasurer’s Report:   The report was placed on file.  
Visitors:  None
Librarian’s Report:  Steve built and installed a new cover for the mailbox.  The programs from Edward Jones were poorly attended. We will have a press release before the next one.  The staff is starting to prepare the summer reading program.  The Girl Scouts of Springfield have volunteered to come present a program every Tuesday in July.  The new staff schedule is working out well.  Jan completed the ISL Certification and is looking into policies on pandemics.  She also attended a West of 47 Director's meeting and a City Council meeting.
Building & Grounds:  We will need a new mower this spring.  Steve is watching for sales.  
Personnel:  
Policies: 
Unfinished Business:  Ficek Electric has the their security equipment set up.  As soon as the codes are programmed into the system it will be complete.
New Business:  A motion was made by Blumenshine and seconded by Brozovich to approve the 2020 Budget. 
Aye:  Blumenshine, Brozovich,  Crawshaw, Gabehart,  Latimer and Roush

Nay:  None









Motion carried.

It was moved by Blumenshine and seconded by Roush to adjourn the meeting at 5:27 p.m. 

The motion was unanimously approved by acclimation.












   


Karen Latimer









Secretary

